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Mother’s Day

Next Sunday
May 14

Communication Update

Name(s) ___________________________ 
___________________________________
Address ___________________________
___________________________________
Phone _____________________________
E-mail(s) ___________________________
___________________________________

I would prefer to receive church communi-
cation via: 

              E-mail               Postal Mail              Both

Prayer Request- 5/7/17

From:

Request:

     April 30, 2017 Statistics

Attendance:
	 Morning Worship              569        
	 Sunday School	                  86  
	 Life Groups	                  38 
Giving:
      	 Tithes & Offerings    $    9,399
                 Building		      $    1,455   
 	 Missions                      $       430

Please take a moment this morning  
to complete the friendship folder 
at the end of each pew. Regular at-
tenders and guests sign-in, update us 
with new contact info., and/or submit 
prayer requests.

This Morning at PWC

  • 8:15 - 9:00 am
     Prayer Time - Prayer Rm
  • 9:00 am
     Children/Youth Sunday School 
     KidzAvenue - Large group
     Jr & Sr High Students - 
     Sunday School Class; Student  
     Game Rm (Downstairs-9 am only)
     Adult Sunday School Classes
     Morning Bible Study - Rm 18
     Growing in Christ - Rm 19
     Spiritual Gifts Class -   
     Fellowship Hall North
  • 9:45 - 10:30  am
     Prayer Time - Prayer Rm
  • 10:30 am
     Children Sunday School Classes     
     KidzAvenue - Large group
     Adult Sunday School Classes
     One in Christ - Rm 17
     Encouragers - Rm 18
     Seniors - Berean Rm   

• Wednesday
    Prayer Time - 6-6:45 pm 
       Prayer Rm
    Meal - 5:45-6:30 pm 
      Sloppy Joes (drink included)  
      Cost: Donation
     PWSM (Youth Ministries) -
       Game Rm opens at 6 pm
        Service 6:45 - 8 pm in   
        Student Worship Center
    KidzAvenue - 6:30-8 pm
    Adult Bible Study - 6:30 pm, 	
         Berean Rm
     Ladies Bible Study:  
        “Fearless”-  6:30 pm, Rm 18
     Choir - 6:45 pm, Rm 20

This Week at PWC

Preschool Registration - Open
Preschool registration for the 2017-2018 school year is 
now open. Please contact Erin Hartley at 574-936-3637 
for more information.

Welcome Guests and Visitors
If this is your 1st, 2nd, or 3rd time visiting with us, please 
introduce yourself to Pastor Ollie down front immediate-
ly after the service. We have a coupon for you for a free 
pizza as a gift for worshiping with us! 

KidZAvenue 2017 Dive Camp Registration
Dive Camp registration forms are due today! Forms are 
available in KidzAvenue classrooms and the church of-
fice. Dive Camp will be June 12-15, 2016 at Bair Lake Bi-
ble Camp in Jones, MI.  Children between 2nd and 6th 
grades may attend. 

Updating Our Records and E-mail Addresses
We are updating our records in the church office. Every-
one, please take a moment to give us your current ad-
dress, phone, and e-mail address on the tear off card or 
in the friendship folder. 
Also, we will soon offer sending notifications of church 
events via e-mail. Please indicate your preference of re-
ceiving e-mail, physical postal mail, or both.

New Sanctuary Roof
Last week we had the sanctuary roof replaced. Remem-
ber when the roof sheeting came loose from the strong 
winds? It is now replaced and secure. Thank God!

Join us Sunday mornings and 
Wednesday evenings for prayer in the 
prayer room across from the Berean 
room.

Stop by for any length of time.
Sun.     8:15 - 9:00 am
Sun.    9:45 -10:30 am
Wed.   6:00 - 6:45 pm

 May Special Speakers
 Today we welcome Dr. Mark Gorveatte, our new 
 District Superintendent.
 May 21 Kyle Wallace with Campus Outreach Ministries   
 which reaches students from several universities, will
 be sharing.

Mother’s Day Sun-
day May 12 

Join us next week to celebrate 
the day with special gifts for all 
our moms. So bring your mom 
next week and we will help make 
her feel welcome and special.


